
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a meeting of the Architectural Review Board is 

scheduled for Saturday June 17, 2017 at 9:30 AM at the Incorporated Village of 

Head of the Harbor Village Hall, located at 500 North Country Road, St. James, 

NY  11780.  Village Hall is handicapped accessible.   

 

Dated:  June 16, 2017     BY ORDER OF THE 

         ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD  

Margaret O’Keefe, Village Clerk   

 
 


